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NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO AWARD 
 
 
DATE:  July 20, 2023  
 
TO:   All Vendors  
 
FROM:   Joshua Riekenberg, Procurement Contracts Officer 

 State Purchasing Bureau (SPB)  
 
SUBJECT:   Intent to Award – Invitation to Bid (ITB) 6802 OF,  
 
This is to notify all vendors who responded to the above-referenced ITB for 2024 Chrysler Pacifica 
that the State of Nebraska intends to award a contract to the following vendor: 
 

• Edwards Auto Group 
 
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 


